
 

 

3001 
 
PROVINCE OF QUÉBEC 
Ville de Rosemère 
 
A Regular meeting of the Executive Committee of the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board was held via 
videoconference on Wednesday, February 23, 2022, at 18:30 hours, at which were: 
 
Present via videoconference: Paolo Galati, Chairperson; Commissioner Bob Pellerin, Vice-
Chairperson; Commissioners Donna Anber, James Di Sano




